The ASE participated in the FEAS 30th Annual General Assembly and
81st Working Committee Meeting

November 24, 2020

The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) represented by Mr. Amjad Alqudah, the Director of
Communications and Media department and Dr. Rasha Dayyat the Director of Planning and
Institutional Development Department participated in the 30th Annual General Assembly and 81st
Working Committee Meetings of the Federation of Euro-Asian Stock Exchanges (FEAS) on
November 18, 2020 with the participation of more than 20 CEOs for the stock exchanges of the
members of the federation virtually through zoom application.

During the General Assembly meeting, Sydney Stock Exchange has been approved as a Full
member of the federation, and Iranian Institutional Investors Association as an Affiliate member.

The 2020 action plan performance was presented by FEAS Secretariat to FEAS Members, followed
by the thorough discussion of previous projects and initiatives; the 2021 action plan and budget were
also approved by the General Assembly.

The General Assembly meeting was followed by a Working Committee meeting. During the meeting
members discussed and accepted the results of ongoing Task Forces and planned Task Forces for
2021.

For the fourth consecutive year, FEAS Secretariat prepared and presented a specially designed
Business Effectiveness Report (BER), comprehensive research about financial and operational
activities of FEAS member exchanges, and their comparison in terms of efficiency.

It is worth mentioning that he Federation of Euro-Asian Stock Exchanges (FEAS) was established on
16 May 1995 with 12 founding members. Currently there are 37 members.
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